
 ST. LUKE’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 Friday 17th June 2022 

Week Commencing Monday 20th June 2022 

  

Monday —        Woodwind Lessons.  

Tuesday —       Guitar Lessons.  

Wednesday — Percussion/Brass/Violin Lessons.   

Thursday —     Keyboard Lessons.  New Intake Group 
A and B Inspire Session. 

Friday —          Additional Brass Lessons. 

Sunday —       Sunday School 9:45am in the Community Centre every 
second and fourth Sunday. 

Fathers’ Day Sale 

Thank you to the Friends of St Luke’s for organizing 
another fantastic sale in school. 

The sales organized by the Friends 
are a great way of giving the children 
independence in choosing gifts and 

the ability to use and learn about money, whilst raising 
valuable funds for school.  

Summer Fayre 

The Friends of St Luke’s will be holding a Summer Fayre after school on 
Friday 1st July. 

We are asking the children to come to school in non-uniform on that day 
and would be grateful if they could all bring a new item of sports 

equipment for the tombola at the Fayre. 

Thank you. 

 



Music Fees 

Music fees for this half term are now available to pay on Lunch Shop. 

Music fees should be paid in advance and lessons missed due to child 
absence must be paid for unless their parent has notified the music 

service 48 hours in advance of the absence.  

Thank you. 

As there were no brass lessons this week, there will be an 
additional lesson on Friday. 

Sports day 

Well done to all the children for taking part in Sports Day today, everyone 
appeared to be enjoying themselves and having fun. 

Thank you to all the parents, grandparents and 
carers who supported the children today during 

Sports Day. 

We would also like to thank the Friends of St Luke’s 
for providing a very welcomed refreshments stall. 

Milk and Snack 

Milk and snack are now available to pay on Lunch 
Shop.  Please ensure that this is paid by Friday 24th 

June in order for your child to continue receiving 
snack.   

Thank you. 

Sports Report 

We would like to wish the cricket team good luck next week. 

On Tuesday they are playing in a match against St Catherine’s and on 
Thursday they are competing in the LLG cricket 

competition. 

Spectators are welcome to watch the cricket match on 
Tuesday after school, which will take place on the school 
field.  Unfortunately spectators cannot be accommodated 

at the LLG competition due to the number of schools 
taking part. 

Cricket Club 

Year 4, 5 and 6 after school Cricket Club is now available to 
pay on Lunch Shop. 

Thank you. 



Dates for your Diary 

 

Thursday 23rd June — New Intake Group A and B Inspire Session 

Thursday 28th June — Confirmation at St Thomas’ Church  

Tuesday 30th June — Year I School Trip  

Friday 1st July — Non-Uniform Day (please bring in new sports 
equipment for the raffle at the Summer Fayre) 

Friday 1st July — Summer Fayre 3.15pm at School 

Tuesday 5th July — Year 3 School Trip 

Wednesday 6th July — Year 4 School Trip 

Tuesday 12th July — Year 5 Music Gala at Robin Park 

Wednesday 13th July — Year 2 Summer Song Share at Robin Park 

Wednesday 13th July — Year 5 and 6 End of Term Production 2pm and 
6.30pm 

Thursday 21st July — Presentation of Year 6 Bibles and Annual Awards 
Ceremony 1.30pm 

Friday 22nd July — End of Term  

  


